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Mukilteo WA: Local Bank Robbed

(MUKILTEO, WA)

On 01-25-2022 at around 3:00 pm Mukilteo Officers responded to the 3900 block of Harbour
Pointe Boulevard Southwest for a bank robbery that just occurred.

The suspect entered the bank, demanded money and implied they had a gun, though no weapon
was seen. The suspect left with an undisclosed amount of money and fled south from the
location. Officers contacted staff at the location and there were no reports of any injuries. A K9
track was conducted with help from neighboring agencies but the suspect was not located. A
drone was requested but due to weather conditions it was unable to be deployed.

The suspect is described as a white male in his late 20’s to early 30’s and about five feet eight
inches tall with a slender build and thin face and dark blonde hair. The suspect was wearing a
baggy navy-blue hoodie, black cargo pants, black baseball cap, dark gloves and a gray face
mask.

The case is currently under investigation by the Mukilteo Police Department in cooperation
with the Federal Bureau of Investigations. If you were in the area at the time of the incident
and have any additional information, please email crimetips@mukilteowa.gov.

There are no further details at this time. Any additional information will be released in a

future press release when it is obtained.
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